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John Ferneley College 

  

15th December 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 

             
In light of the recent news and the freezing conditions, we wish to remind everybody of the dangers of 
walking on or playing near to frozen water.  
 
We will be reiterating to our students the dangers of playing near or on these lakes. We would be extremely 
grateful if you could also relay the dangers of this to your children at home. 
 
If you see anyone doing this, it is extremely important that you ring 999 immediately and do not go on the 
ice, even to rescue others. 
 
Be aware that animals also go on the ice, and you should not risk your own safety to rescue them.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support regarding this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Teece 
Head of School 
nteece@johnferneley.org  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 Scalford Road, Melton Mowbray, Leicestershire, LE13 1LH     T: 01664 565901     F: 01664 480251     ask@johnferneley.org  

Part of the Mowbray Education Trust.   Registered in England.   Company No 07796947 

Head of School: 
Mrs N. Teece, BA (Hons), MA, PGCE, SLE 
nteece@mowbrayeducation.org 
 
Executive Headteacher: 
Mrs C. Stansfield, BA, MA, PGCE, NPQH 
cstansfield@mowbrayeducation.org 
 

mailto:nteece@johnferneley.org
mailto:ask@johnferneley.org

